
HACC General Membership Meeting  

March 12, 2019 

12:30pm  

 

Meeting was called to order at 12:26pm by Deb Kroschel.  14 member business were present and 

made introductions.   

 

Agenda was reviewed.  Tim made a motion to approve, seconded by Amy.  Motion carried. 

 

Meeting minutes from January were reviewed.  Barb made a motion to approve, seconded by 

Jodi.  Motion carried. 

 

Financial reports were left at the chamber office.  Next month financial reports will be supplied 

for January, February and March.  Barb gave report on the budget and balance sheet.  Amy made 

a motion to approve the financial reports, seconded by Jodi.  Motion carried.   

 

Jennifer is the new chamber director.  Please be sure to reach out to her with business 

promotions, hiring opportunities etc so she can share your information on the chamber page and 

website. 

 

Grand Marshall nominations are open – Grand marshal does not have to be chamber members, 

business owners or involved with much outside of CCC.   

 

Cabin Fever is March 29th at Grand Cinema.  Tickets are available at the theater, Kroschel and 

Associates, MCCU and online.  Price is $15 in advance, $20 at the door.  

 

We need 4 more bowling teams.  3 of the spots available are for the evening spots.   

 

Easter Committee has a meeting tonight.  The event is April 13th. 

 

General meeting cancellation policy – If school is cancelled due to weather, the general chamber 

meeting will also be cancelled. 

 

Barb suggested getting banners that read – support local chamber businesses.  The new chamber 

signs look great and were well received.   

 

Deb provided a short recap of the board meeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned 1:03pm 


